
January 19, 2024 
Dear Valued Customers 

SIGMAKOKI CO.,LTD. 
 

 

Situation and impact of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake of 2024 on 

our Company (Second Report) 
We would like to express our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the 

“Noto Peninsula Earthquake of 2024”, which occurred on January 1, 2024 , and our deepest 
sympathy to those who were affected by the disaster. 

 
We would like to provide the following update on the damage and impact to our Noto 

Plant (Shika-machi, Hakui-gun) and Technology Center (Hakusan City), which operate in 
Ishikawa Prefecture, since our previous report on January 9. 

 

1. Status of Damage 
(1) Status of Human Suffering 

At this time, no suffering has been confirmed among the Company's employees. 
 

(2) Status of Physical Damage 
There was no major damage to the Technology Center, which has been operating 

normally since January 5 (Fri.). 
At the Noto Plant, the building and production facilities are partially damaged, and 

water and sewage lines have been damaged, but there are no restrictions on employee 
access. Currently, we are assessing the extent of the damage and carrying out restoration 
activities while placing the highest priority on ensuring the safety of employees. 

As a result of the restoration activities until today, we plan to resume operations in the 
assembly and inspection processes that sustained relatively minor damage on January 22 
(Mon.). 

We will continue to confirm the extent of damage and focus on restoration activities 
starting from the least damaged production processes. We are taking steps to resume 
normal production at the earliest possible date. 

 
2. Impact on Future Business Performance 

We are currently investigating the impact of the earthquake on our group's business 



performance. 
If a significant impact on our business performance is expected, we will promptly 

release an announcement. 


